
“Health by Humor”  

hosted by the MCC Wellness Council and  

 the Support Staff Professional Development Council 

 during Faculty Senate Professional Development Week 

Wednesday, June 3, 2020 (more details to come) 

  

 

 

 

 

 

           

 

                              

                                   


